
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 1078 middle school students 
took the survey in March 2017 

Cambridge Middle Grades 
Health Survey 2017 
The Cambridge Middle Grades Health Survey has been taken anonymously by 
6th, 7th, and 8th graders at the Cambridge Public Schools every odd year since 
1997. It is designed to gather information about some of the important issues 
affecting the health of youth in Cambridge, like substance use, mental health, 
violence, and safety. It can show whether there are important differences based 
on characteristics of students (such as grade or gender), how the issues have 
changed over time, and what kind of programs can be designed to help students 
address health related concerns. The MGHS is based on several national and 
statewide surveys and is conducted by the Cambridge Public Schools and 
the Cambridge Public Health Department, in collaboration with the Cambridge 
Department of Human Service Programs and Social Science Research and 
Evaluation, Inc. 

Visit us at cambridgepublichealth.org  for full 
results and more information about this survey. 

http:cambridgepublichealth.org







